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Dear Parent/Carer
I am writing to advise you following the Depute First Minister’s announcement this week on the wearing of face coverings in secondary schools. 
Based on the latest scientific evidence and advice from Public Health Scotland and the World Health Organisation, the Scottish Government  has confirmed  that from Monday, 31 August, all secondary pupils must wear face coverings when:

· Moving around the school in corridors and communal areas where physical distancing is difficult to maintain.
· On school and public transport 
· Entering shops.
. 
Schools will assist pupils by providing clear instructions on how to safely put on, remove and store face coverings while in school.  
Any exemption from wearing a face mask should be discussed with the headteacher and be in line with the Scottish Government advice on exemptions, for example, a young person who has a health condition or  a disability.
To help us safeguard our young people, school staff and communities, I would be grateful if you could speak to your child/children to highlight the importance of wearing a face covering and encourage them to comply with the new guidance. 

We ask that all secondary pupils bring an appropriate plain  face covering from home . All our secondary schools will hold  a small stock of masks for pupils who may forget to bring a face covering. 
We are continuing to reinforce the importance of maintaining high standards of personal hygiene including regular handwashing  and maintaining physical distancing where possible. Thank you for your continued support in reiterating this message to your children.. 
The Council will continue to be guided by and stringently follow the scientific evidence and advice from Public Health Scotland to maintain the safety of our children, education establishments and wider communities.
Thank you for your assistance and understanding in these unprecedented times.
Yours sincerely
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Laura Mason
Chief Education Officer
